Master Planning Committee
of
University of Alaska Fairbanks

MEMORANDUM

Date: April 25, 2011
To: Brian Rogers, Chancellor S/ )"//
ved "Date
From: Rich Boone, Chair ek, & ereren
Re: MPC Recommendation 2011-05 — Support for the CCHRC Expansion and

Sustainable Village Concept

The Master Planning Committee strongly supports the CCHRC expansion and the
proposed sustainable village concept.

Motion made by Randy Pitney (Seconded by Steve Murphy)
Motion passed unanimously 8-0.

Thank you.
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